
Following on from the email regarding the death of Richard Doyle last week, I 
am now able to advise of the funeral arrangements: 
 
The funeral will be held on 9th August at 3:30 pm at Upminster Crematorium 
in Essex. 
 
I have been advised that the family would welcome any of Richard's friends 
from past and present at Biggin Hill Airport who wish to attend. 
 
For those who have asked me for family contact details, I do not currently 
have direct contact with the family, and this information has been obtained for 
me by one of Richard's close flying colleagues from his family. The family 
have apparently been trying to contact as many people as possible from 
Biggin Hill, and have asked that I use this email database to ensure as many 
people as possible know of the arrangements. Should I have a direct contact 
at any point, then I will make it available to those who have asked me for it. 
 
John Willis 
Biggin Hill Airport Users Database 
 
 


